July 20, 2021

Re: Northern Interior Cruising Scholarship

Dear Tim Giesbrecht,

Thank you so very much for the Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship. | appreciate
the support. | am enjoying my summer work position and am in fact check cruising this week.
The instruction received at CNC this past school year has helped to prepare me for this task and
the opportunity to utilize new skills is rewarding.

The summer is moving by quickly and | am busy gathering insect and forest health samples. |
had the pleasure of seeing a moose enjoying a snack in a swamp the other day and | tasted the
first of the early ripening huckleberries. Each day spent in the forest is a joy.

Thank you again for your generosity.

Kind regards,

Kerry Anderson



